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We want to inform you that we have changed a gasket in the B HW-series.

The reason for changing the gasket is because we had some complaints of leakage.

To prevent this in the future, we have introduced a new O-ring (6.011.001.195).

We use this new O-ring in machines with serial number 020002178448 and higher.

Changed gasket hot water boiler inlet

B HW-series

16-10-2020

Part information:
Applicable for the B HW-series

New spare part:
6.011.001.195

Deleted spare part:
6.011.030.002

6.011.001.195


